
 

 

Small school…working together in a BIG way! 

 

                  KESWICK RIDGE SCHOOL 

166 McKeen Drive, Keswick Ridge, NB                              Telephone:  506-363-4703   Fax:  506-363-4704 

June 2022 
 
 
Dear Families of Children entering Kindergarten, Grade 1 and 2, 
  
In order to purchase school supplies for our students, we are asking for a $42.00 fee. All materials 
needed, including notebooks, markers, glue, pencils, craft items, etc. will be purchased with the 
fee. Please contact us at the school (363-4703) if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
You will need to provide these items for your child: a bookbag (big enough for paintings, picture 
books, duo-tangs, bulky crafts, etc.), a lunch box, an emergency set of clothes (T shirt, 
shorts/sweatpants, extra socks, underwear, and an extra water bottle, labeled in a bag), and “non-
marking” sneakers to wear inside the school. When buying sneakers, please get slip-on style or 
Velcro straps.  It is also important to label all your child’s belongings.   
 
*We are also asking that everyone please send in 1 box of tissue and 1 box of band-aids 
Kindergarten- Large Size Ziploc Bags (26.8cm x 27.3 cm) 
Grade 1- Extra Large Ziploc Freezer Bags (33cm x 38/39cm) 
Grade 2- Sandwich Size Ziploc  
 
 
School fees can be paid on the School Cash Online program when returning in September. 
(Information for School Cash Online provided in link below). Cheques should be made payable to 
Keswick Ridge School.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
K-2 Teaching Team 
 
https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/KeswickRidge/Pages/default.aspx 

Nathan Langille, Principal                  166 McKeen Drive 
Phone: (506) 363-4703       Keswick Ridge NB 
Fax: (506)363-4704       E6L 1N9 
 
E6L 1N9 
  


